
From:- [mailto 
Sent: 09 October 2019 22:18 
To: Communit y Asset Transfer <communit yassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Cathkin Park 

To whom it may concern, 

I'm writing to question the trnnsfer of the park into a football ground. Why is this even being 
considered? There is ah-eady Hampden, Lesser Hampden and T 01yglen football centre within 
half a mile! This site needs to be kept as public access to the natural environment. I use the 
park twice a day and strongly disagree with the building of another football centre. The 
community would prefer the park and not some unde1w helming vanity project. Leave it be 
and let the whole community enjoy it as we have been since the mighty Third Lanark bit the 
dust. 

Regards 




